
The Kettleburgh Town Estate Charity 

 

 

I have now co-opted three new trustees in our village: John Brooke, Clare Norman, and Martin Sims. 

 

We will be advertising again this summer, and will be able to help any first-year students who live in 

the village with books for their proposed further education 

 

  

John Bater 

Trustee and Church Warden 


